
Linn-Mar High School 

Daily Announcements 

Tuesday December 10, 2019 

 
You are ALL Invited!  This Friday is the Holiday Pancake Breakfast & Ugly/Festive Holiday 

sweater day!  We will be serving from the Food Court, starting at 7:30 and continue until 

8:25am.    This Fun Annual event is brought to you by LMHS Student Council!  Come  One, 

Come All, Come Hungry! 

 

Juniors and Senior:  If you didn’t pick up your Iowa Assessments scores on Friday, PLEASE 

stop by the 11/12 office in the next couple days to do so.  These are the results from the 

Assessment tests that you took last spring.   

 

 Clubs 

 

There is a Thespian meeting after school at 3:30 in Mrs. Smith’s room.  We will be drawing for 

Secret Santa’s at that time.  Please see Mrs. Smith if you want to participate but cannot make 

the meeting. 
 

There will be a meeting for all those interested in individual speech.  The meeting will be on 

Dec. 17th in room after school.  Sign up for individuals will start on Dec. 18th.  Any questions, 

see Mrs. Fry. 

 

Cords Alert 

 

 

SPORTS 

 

Swimming: Boys 
Varsity Meet 

6:00pm Dubuque 
Hempstead 

Linn-Mar High 
School 

Linn-Mar Aquatic 
Center 

      
 

Basketball: Girls JV 
Game 

6:00pm Washington Linn-Mar High 
School 

Main Gym       
 

Holiday Concert II 7:00pm 
 

Auditorium 
 

      Fortis, Lux,Concert Orchestra & 
Concert Band 

Basketball: Girls 
Varsity Game 

7:30pm Washington Linn-Mar High 
School 

Main Gym       
 

 

 

Counseling Office News 

 

Representatives from the National Guard will be in the South Commons during lunches today.   

Please stop by for a visit! 

 
Students who completed the PSAT in October may pick up your Score Report after school today 
(12/10) in the Lecture Hall.  You may also pick up your Score Report on Wednesday from your school 
counselor. 
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Linn Mar will be visiting the Kirkwood Community College Campus on Wednesday, December 

18th. This is a great opportunity for students who are considering attending Kirkwood after 

graduation, or for those who have already applied. Head down to the College and Career Center 

as soon as possible to sign up and grab a permission slip.  

 

 

 

 

Mental Health Student Feedback!   

School counselors are looking for feedback on ways that we can support students social and 

emotional health.  If you would like to provide input, please sign up for a student table meeting 

by going to the follow link.   Upcoming dates are Thurs. Dec 12 & Thurs. Jan 2.   

Tinyurl.com/lmmentalhealth   
 

This week in the College & Career Center: 

 

 

The counseling offices have launched a new instagram account. Follow @linnmarhscounseling.  

Another easy way for you to stay in the know on important news and opportunities you won’t 

want to miss out on! 

 

 

 

 

Parking 2019-2020 
Attention Linn-Mar students who have permission to park on campus. Students who are designated to park in 

the South Lot must have their orange tags displayed during the school day. The South Lot, which includes the 

South Overflow lot, are for Orange tags only. North Lot tags are purple. ALL tags must be displayed during the 

school day. No exceptions. If you have questions about parking please see Mrs. Sturenfeldt in the 11/12 Office.  

Also, a reminder if students park in the staff or visitor parking they will be guaranteed to receive a parking 

violation of $25.00. Students who receive 3 parking violations/tickets will lose their parking privileges for the 

school year. 

**Students who have parking tags to park on campus MUST advise Mrs. Sturenfeldt in the 11/12 Office of any 

changes of vehicle information including new license plates. Vehicles not registered to park on campus will be 

ticketed. 

Students must park in their designated parking lots. The North parking lot is set up for students and staff to 

have designated areas to park. The South parking lot is blended parking which means student and staff share 

the parking lot together.  Students need to have their parking tags displayed at all times. 

Parking Lot Reminder! Students are not allowed to park in the visitor or staff parking areas during school 

hours. This is a parking violation and you will receive a parking fine of $25.00. Park in your designated lot with 

your parking tag displayed to avoid being ticketed. 

Students who drive their moped to school need to park on the designated area in the South Lot. Please register 

your moped before driving it on campus. Students who have the privilege of parking on campus please 

remember to follow the Linn-Mar parking guidelines to avoid getting a parking fine: 

• Park in your designated parking lot. 

• Always have your parking tag displayed in your vehicle. 

• Register any car you drive on campus to the 11th/12th office. • 



Parking tags are not transferable. 

• Do NOT parking in staff, visitors or handicap areas. 

• Parking fines costs $25.00 and must be paid within 14 days. 

• Receiving 3 parking fines will result in the loss of your parking tag for the school year. • 

• Students are NOT allowed to park at Excelsior Middle School. 

• Students are NOT allowed to park in the apartment lots across the street. 

• Students parking on the street, please do not block driveways or fire hydrants or you will get ticketed by the 

Marion Police. 

• The East Lot is for South Lot overflow parking only. 

Students must park in their designated parking lots. The North parking lot is set up for students and staff to 

have designated areas to park. The South parking lot is blended parking which means student and staff share 

the parking lot together. 

Students need to have their parking tags displayed at all times. 

 

 

 

 


